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December 2016- attended the OEA EMAC meeting. Approximately 10 OEA EMAC 

members were in attendance. Since this was the first meeting in a while, we spent 

time introducing ourselves and telling our story.  

The focus of this meeting was to think about our Mission and Vison for the OEA 

EMAC committee.  

January 2017  

On January 6, 2017 (Opening night) Delta Sigma Theta Sorority, Inc. hosted 

Hidden Figures Viewing. Over 75 members of Delta Sigma Theta Sorority, members 

of the Devine Nine, friends and family members attended this event.  

It was an EXCELLENT movie.  

If you haven’t seen it yet, I suggest that you go see it.  
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January 21, 2017  

Kappa Alpha Psi Fraternity, Inc., Black Police Officers Association of Omaha and 

Everythang's Kosher present the 4th Annual Omaha Teen Summit: 

 

It is a day dedicated to allowing high school aged youth in the Omaha metro area to 

come together to learn, network and solve problems plaguing them. These tasks will 

be accomplished in the form of youth led sessions such as breakouts (dedicated to 

college perspectives, finances, and life skills ) a college/career/health fair, and an 

open forum town hall meeting (featuring a mixed adult and youth panel). Open to 

any high school aged students in the Omaha Metro area (8th graders heading to HS 

next year .. 

 

 

This is the reason why I am not at this month’s meeting, I will report on how the 

event went next month.  
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On January 22, 2017, Delta Sigma Theta will be holding their Ms. Jabberwock 

Scholarship Pageant Tea (Informational). We are seeking girls in grades 10-12 to 

participate in our largest fundraising events. The proceeds are returned to the 

community in the form of scholarships for the girls who participate. More 

information will be available event date gets closer. If you know of any young ladies 

who would benefit please share this flier or have them send an email on the flier. 

Please note that the date of the event has been changed from the 15th to the 22nd of 

January due to the weather.  

 

This concludes my report.  

Sharon Rhodes  


